
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Executive Summary 

International Teams Committee Meeting 

Date of Meeting: 22 March 2023 

 

 

 

1. U21 Coach advisors were in attendance at Addington for the FSM day to give feedback on 

tests which was received positively from riders. 

 

2. Wellington CDI in June confirmed as the selection observation class. 

 

3. The U21 long list camp in February was well received and went well, all agreed that it would 

repeat for 2024 as it was felt a good time of year to host. Lots of activities and new riders in 

attendance. A further camp has been arranged for October 2023, more information will be 

made available in the Summer.  

 

4. Planning discussion around travel arrangements to the Europeans in 2023 underway, all 

Championships fall very close to each other and more support team personnel will be 

necessary. 

 

5. A reminder that the FEI Horse App is now mandatory for athletes competing at Home CDI’s as 

well as abroad. Riders should receive an error message if its not recorded. 

 

 

6. Date of next meeting: TBC 2023. 

 

 

 

Name of Director:    Judy Harvey     Date: 22 March 2023  


